

Corridor Availability Snapshot, 09/14/2017

Report is updated 1 to 2 times a month -- Space MAY NOW BE UNAVAILABLE.
 With over 20,000 requests being considered each year, subsequent requests may have claimed remaining space.

BACKCOUNTRY PERMIT REQUIRED! -- Please apply as early as possible! Permit applications for start dates in February 2018 will be considered starting 10/01/2017 -- you may fax these in as early as 09/20/2017. All February 2018 requests received by 5pm MST on 10/01/2017 will be placed in random order before being considered.

Camp Name	Code	Day of the Month																				
		1	-	-	5	6	-	-	-10	11-	-	-15	16-	-	-20	21-	-	-25	26-	-	-30	31
September 2017																						
Bright Angel Campground	CBG
Cottonwood Campground	CCG
Indian Garden Campground	CIG
October 2017																						
Bright Angel Campground	CBG	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Cottonwood Campground	CCG	-	-	-	+	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Indian Garden Campground	CIG	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	+	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
November 2017																						
Bright Angel Campground	CBG	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	+	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	+	+	+	+
Cottonwood Campground	CCG	-	-	-	+	+	+	+	+	-	+	+	+	+	-	+	+	-	+	+	+	+
Indian Garden Campground	CIG	-	-	+	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	+	+	+
December 2017																						
Bright Angel Campground	CBG	-	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	-	-	-
Indian Garden Campground	CIG	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+
January 2018																						
Bright Angel Campground	CBG	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+
Indian Garden Campground	CIG	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+	+

Key

+ means space was available when report was printed (may subsequently have been claimed),
 - means space is not available
 . means date is past or within 7 days of the present (only available to the in-person waitlist).
 The North Rim opens each year on May 15th -- Cottonwood Campground is not an advisable first night before that date. The North Rim is day use only after November 1. Hwy 67 closes on Dec 1 or earlier due to severe weather.